
 

 

 

Santa and his elves will be back Monday January 6, 2025 to collect the holiday trees! 

Tree collection is not an easy job but you can help:  

• Please remove all lights and decorations. 

• Cut down any trees over 6’ tall.  

• Tree bags are not allowed in the sleigh. 

• Place the trees at the curb the night before. 
 

 

 
 


